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Once a college has notified you of a decision, inform the College Guidance Office so that the
school’s records will be accurate. If you receive a denial letter, notify the College Guidance
Office promptly, especially if additional applications need to be considered at that time. As soon
as you are certain of which college you will attend, you must write all other colleges to which
you have applied and withdraw your applications so that the space can be offered to someone
else. Remember — The Candidate’s Reply Date by which you must have notified all
colleges of your decision is May 1.



